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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin No: 17/14 
 
DATE:  April 25, 2018 
 
TO:  Minor Hockey Associations 
  Minor Hockey Leagues 
  Junior and Senior Leagues 
  Junior and Senior Teams  
   
FROM: Todd Jackson 
  Director, Risk and Insurance Management 

Hockey Canada 
 
SUBJECT: Hockey Canada – Concussion Survey 

               
 
Hockey Canada takes safety in the game very seriously. Hockey Canada implemented a revised 
concussion policy in November 2017. In order for Hockey Canada to continue to support the 
implementation of safe practice around concussion prevention to those that deliver the game it is 
important that we get the feedback of Members, Minor Hockey Associations, and leagues 
specific to some of the important safety steps we have taken in the area of concussions. We 
would ask that you complete the survey linked to below which will assist us in continuing to make 
our game safe! Deadline for completion is Friday, May 11. 
 
Click here to complete the survey. 
 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ConcussionSurveyfrenchenglish

